
 

 

 

 

TO: IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 

From: The West Virginia State Bar 

Date: April 2016 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

As a reminder to all participating financial institutions, the new protocol for IOLTA remittance 

form submissions takes effect tomorrow (Saturday, April 16, 2016). Thereafter, all IOLTA 

remittance forms must be submitted to the online database, found at this web address 

https://www.mywvbar.org/remittance. No other form of IOLTA submissions will be accepted. 

As of now, usernames and passwords have not been issued to each individual financial 

institution; they will be issued at a later date as we continue to develop the database. 

Please feel free to contact our IOLTA administrator, Tyler Shoub, at shoubt@wvbar.org or 304- 

553-7239, or our Technology Specialist, Michael Mellace, at mellacem@wvbar.org or 304-553- 

7223, with any questions about the new system. Please continue to contact the Bar’s Director, 

Anita Casey, at caseya@wvbar.org or 304-553-7228, with any legal questions regarding the 

IOLTA program 
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